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Date: June 27, 2024 

 

  
To: FIMS User Community 
  
From: Adam Pugh 

Office of Asset Management (MA-50) 
  

Subject: Facilities Information Management System (FIMS) Version 4.6 Release 
 

Today, Thursday, June 27, 2024, version 4.6 of the Facilities Information Management System (FIMS) was released.   
This release addresses the enhancements listed below.   

FIMS/CAIS Single Sign-on 

• We have now implemented single sign-on for FIMS/CAIS.  This offers the convenience of only having one 
set of login credentials to access both the FIMS and CAIS applications.  The URL to access both applications 
is https://fims.doe.gov/FIMS.  This is the current FIMS login URL.  The previous URL used for CAIS is no 
longer valid.  
 

• Your FIMS login credentials will continue to work as they have in the past.  If you are a current CAIS user, 
you will now see a link to CAIS on the FIMS home page as well as a CAIS menu option on the left.  If you are 
not a current CAIS user, then neither of these will appear during your session. 
 

• If you are a CAIS user, your CAIS login credentials are no longer needed as well as a CAIS authenticator app 
if you were using one.  

System Documentation 

• The FIMS User’s Guide has been updated to reflect enhancements associated with this release.  This 
document can be obtained from the FIMS website at https://fims.doe.gov/fimsinfo/doc.html.   

If you have any questions related to these enhancements, please contact the FIMS/CAIS Help Desk at 
fims_cais_help@hq.doe.gov or call 202-287-1397. 
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